JIn necagnition of your Guand Opening, the
City Council of the City of Culber City
beneliy awards this
Certificate of Wecoguition
Je

Culver City Premium Dental

On behalf of the City Council of the City of Culver City, we are pleased to
welcome Culver City Premium Dental to the community. Congratulations
on your Grand Opening and thank you for choosing Culver City. Cheers to
your new endeavor and we wish you mary years of success!
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